
Harry Collinge High School
November 15, 2022

6:30 to 8:00 pm

why?

learn more at www.gypsd.ca

You Are Invited!
HINTON TRANSPORTATION 
SCHOOL BOUNDARY REVIEW

Community 
Input & 

Information 
Night

 

GYPSD's Board of Trustees invites families and 
community stakeholders to attend an information 
session regarding a review of the elementary school 
attendance areas in the Town of Hinton and 
surrounding areas. 

The purpose of this review is to better align school 
boundaries to the province's Student Transportation 
Regulation and student enrolments between the two 
elementary schools. Input from community engagement 
will be used to determine what, if any, changes are 
needed, and how these changes will be implemented.

The review is needed as 
the population of the 
Town of Hinton and 
surrounding areas has 
grown and changed since 
the transportation 
boundaries were last 
updated over 20 years 
ago!


